KOOTENAI-PONDERAY SEWER DISTRICT

From our bubble to yours—

Yup, we're still home for the holidays. 2021 has been quite the year. We have
worked from home, became teachers, and stay at home parents. Most
* importantly, we stayed safe and enjoyed quality time together!

* Here’'s to better times ahead for everyone. Wishing you an essential, socially-
distanced, unprecedented, happy and healthy holidays. Wishing you health
and happiness in 2022!

KPSD Staff from left to right: Daranee Mullaley Humrich, Esteban Torres, Laura Dallas,
¢+ Tanner Weisgram, Anna Bates and Eric Hanson. Not pictured: Colleen Johnson
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A Message from the City of Ponderay—  santa Sack Project

This is the 18th year of our Santa Sack Project aimed at giving memories to the children

of Ponderay & Kootenai. We began years ago by sending out Santa Claus on a fire truck
into the neighborhoods of Ponderay and handing out a simple bag of candy. It was clear

from those early days that there was a greater need than a small bag with candy, ) so the

elves began stuffing hand sewn stockings to give to the children little items of personal
care. In the past 17 years this project has grown so much that Santa now hands out to each child a bag filled
with all those goodies you might remember as a child in your stocking. A few years ago, Santa began going to
the senior apartments with sacks for the seniors. The need was always there we just needed to see it and ad-
dress it. We are so appreciative of all the help we have received from our business community and our resi-

dents. Neighbors helping neighbors has always made this project so successful.

We have come to you, our loyal businesses and friends, year after year to ask for your assistance and your
generous donations and you have never let us down. We have always received more than our greatest ex-
pectations! We are so proud of the success of this project and the great memories you have made for so
many people in Ponderay & Kootenai. If you are interested in helping with this wonderful project by donating
items or cash to help fill the 2021 Santa Sacks, it would be so appreciated. We need any donations no later
than Dec. 10th. Your donations as always will be staying in our community and will be delivered personally by
Santa and Mrs. Claus.

Santa Claus Is Coming to Ponderay & Kootenai on Saturday—December 11th
If you have any donations you wish to give us, please drop them off at::
PONDERAY CITY HALL

288 4th Street

Next to the Ponderay Post Office

We can come to your business and pick up the donations if that would be easier. WE CAN BE REACHED AT:
208-265-5468. We are also happy to accept any monetary or check donations.

Please make the checks payable to: CITY of PONDERAY — SANTA SACK PROJECT

KPSD PAYMENT PORTAL IS HERE!!!

If you have an internet connection and an email address, you can now pay your KPSD bill online.

HOW IT WORKS—Visit our website at www.kootenaiponderaysewerdistrict.org

Select the “Pay Bill” icon

Create an account, then add your service address by adding your Web ID (found on your quarterly bill). If you
have multiple service addresses, you will have to add the Web ID for each address.

Our payment portal gives you the ability to pay by credit card, set up automatic recurring payments, access to
your account (s) on line and view your last bill statement or payment history.



